
 

 

Town of Goshen 

Board of Selectmen 

Minutes of Meeting 

February 11, 2019 

 

Present:  Bob Bell, Doug O’Clair, Bruce Nadeau, Cindy Rouillard  

The meeting came to order at 6:00 p.m. 

• Check reports were reviewed and signed. 

• The Selectmen discussed the Legal and Welfare budgets.   

• Bruce signed the Police Department job description. 

• Bob stated people are parking in the way of the canisters at the transfer station and 

making people wait to dump their trash.  The Employees will ask the people to move 

along.  Bob stated the town ordinance will be updated with information in regards to 

the transfer station. 

• Bob stated the RSA for campaigning will be discussed with employees.  (See attached.)  

• The Selectmen went into executive session. 

The meeting adjourned at 6:20 p.m. 

 


